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I oppose getting rid of vote by mail. Vote by mail is the best way to vote. I like to be 

able to take time to make educated decision on what or who I am voting for. It is also 

a secure way to vote. Please don't change our vote by mail system. 

                                                                                     Sincerely Michael Rush 


